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The Stockton Rod & Gun Club
would like to thank this years
sponsors for their support. If you
would like to purchase an advert
for next year’s calendar please
contact the SRG at
office@stocktonrodandgunclub.com _
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Summertime is here. A lot of people have been coming to the club and enjoying CoRpORAT®

the patio. We are having pool tournaments on Saturday and Sunday. A lot of
people are playing during the week. A big thanks to those that have prepared food
for them to enjoy.

Next month is August. We will be having Tent City, August 11th, 12, and 13th. You do not have to come
every day and you do not have to spend the night, but come and enjoy the food, dancing, and music.
For many years in the past, we have had Tent City with a good turnout. We hope to have one again this
year. Thomas Ochoa will give more information in the August newsletter.

The Walter Banks Fishing Derby was held the first of June. We had the most help we have had in years.
Thanks to all that volunteered. We had 91 children attend, enjoying the fishing, food, and prizes. This
was one of our best event since COVID.

| want to thank the Taco Tuesday crew, Don Smith, Robin Bryson, Linda Handle and Mary Natali for all
their work preparing, serving, and cleaning up after the event. These fundraisers are important for the
club. I want to thank Tomas Ochoa who has been playing music on the patio during dinner.

News regarding the bar. All the bartenders and your President attended a three-hour class and have
been tested on all the ABC rules and regulations for the Servers Certification needed to be a bartender.
Please do not confront the bartenders for enforcing the ABC rules and regulations. We must follow the
rules and regulations, or we could lose our bar license and liquor insurance. Our insurance carrier
expects us to follow the ABC rules and regulations just as the ABC does. If you have any questions, we
will be happy to talk with you.

Linda Black,
President

Fishing Report

DELTA, Sacramento Side — Striped bass remain either in Suisun or San Francisco Bays or up the
river from Knight's Landing to Colusa as the Delta pickings have been extremely slim. Largemouth
bass are found in the extreme north Delta in waters inaccessible in prior years, but the heavy inflow
from all of the tributaries has opened access to flooded islands. Sturgeon remain in numbers in
Suisun Bay, but interest has been limited although the fish are there. Anglers are requested to
release the large gravid females on their way to spawn in the upper river. With sturgeon regulations
set to change in 2025, anglers are requested to complete the Angler Survey. The link for the survey
is https://wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/Fishes/Sturgeon.

DELTA, San Joaquin side — Afternoon winds and a fluctuating water temperature has plagued
Delta bass anglers with winning tournament weights averaging from 15 to 17 pounds, far below the
normal summertime standards. The key has been to slow down as the bite has been so tough that
some of the best anglers in the West have been struggling for one to three fish. The water is still
very high, and the weeds have gotten knocked down with the high water and cold water
temperatures. The weeds are a cleaning factor so finding clear water has been more difficult. The
clearest water has been in the central Delta, and crankbaits, popper-style baits, or plastics such

as the Berkley General with Max Scent are working, but you have to slow down and keep the bait in
the strike zone as long as possible. Striped bass fishing has slowed considerably as the linesides
have moved out either upriver to spawn or back to the bay to feed in post-spawn mode.

https://lwonews.com/fish-report/california-delta-fish-report/
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Summertime is here.  A lot of people have been coming to the club and enjoying 
the patio. We are having pool tournaments on Saturday and Sunday.  A lot of 
people are playing during the week.  A big thanks to those that have prepared food 
for them to enjoy.

Next month is August. We will be having Tent City, August 11th, 12, and 13th. You do not have to come every day and you do not have to spend the night, but come and enjoy the food, dancing, and music. For many years in the past, we have had Tent City with a good turnout.  We hope to have one again this year. Thomas Ochoa will give more information in the August newsletter.

The Walter Banks Fishing Derby was held the first of June. We had the most help we have had in years.  Thanks to all that volunteered. We had 91 children attend, enjoying the fishing, food, and prizes. This was one of our best event since COVID.

I want to thank the Taco Tuesday crew, Don Smith, Robin Bryson, Linda Handle and Mary Natali for all their work preparing, serving, and cleaning up after the event.  These fundraisers are important for the club. I want to thank Tomas Ochoa who has been playing music on the patio during dinner.

News regarding the bar. All the bartenders and your President attended a three-hour class and have been tested on all the ABC rules and regulations for the Servers Certification needed to be a bartender. Please do not confront the bartenders for enforcing the ABC rules and regulations. We must follow the rules and regulations, or we could lose our bar license and liquor insurance. Our insurance carrier expects us to follow the ABC rules and regulations just as the ABC does. If you have any questions, we will be happy to talk with you.
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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Next meeting September 14th

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
First Thursday of the Month 6:30pm
All Members Welcome
CLUB HOURS
Monday-Thursday 2:00 - 8:00pm
Friday - Saturday 12:00 - 9:00pm

Sunday 1:00 - 8:00pm

QUESTIONS - RENTAL INQUIRIES
Please contact Linda Black
(209) 922-9176

MAILING ADDRESS

3120 Monte Diablo Ave
Stockton Ca 95203

In Remembrance

Special Thank You

To Jamie Cole for all of the time
she spends at the club doing her
duties as treasurer.

July 202:

Membership Dues

2023 Membership cards are
available at the bar. New code
is also available for Lifetime
Members.

Thank you for supporting the
Stockton Rod and Gun Club.

Pool Tournament

June 3rd
1st John Freeman llI

2nd Merle Miller
3rd Robert Rafanan

June 17th

1st Mike Azua

2nd Dexter Labonog
3rd Merle Miller

2023 Fund-raiser Calendars are
available please see Cherlyn
Beebe or ask the bartender for
more information.

Have future events?

Please email them to:
office@stocktonrodandgunclub.com

Email List

Interested in getting the club
bulletin and club news emailed
to you?

Text SRGC to 42828

Show your Club Spirit with a
-Shirt, Sweatshirt or Baseball Hate
Complete selection available

at the bar.

Congratulations June

Calendar Drawing winners.

Deb Montiel
Brett Baglietto
Stuart Woodward
Ethan Woodward

Thanks for supporting

the Stockton Rod & Gun Club

Events

® Friday Lunch July 7th.

Tri Tip sandwich, chips, Mac &

® Cheese and dessert. $8.00

Lunch provided by John Freeman

¢ and Steve Orozco

Every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday
ewith music on the patio by Don

Smith, Tomas Ochoa and crew
o«NoO Taco's on July 4th

Volunteer Corner
Thank You for the following:
Clubhouse Main Sewer Repair;
Irrigation Pump Repair; Cleaning
of Taxidermy, Rifles, Wall Art
and Wall Knick/Knack in front
bar.

Thank you to Mike Azua for for
service work repairing barbecue
wheels, watering grounds/rose
bushes and planters.

Special Thank You to Steve
Scott for providing heavy
equipment for sewer main repair
and pot holes&regrading back
entrance and back parking
areas.

Regarding Work Parties: Good
way to maintain “Good Standing”
status by fulfilling Member
required service with required “at
least 8 hours a year.

If a member is unable to put in
their 8 hours, they make make a
donation of cash or material
equal to their service” as per by
law section ArtcleXIV.6.

Please contact Membership

® Chairman John Navarro if you

would like to fulfill service
requirement. He can assist
coordinating work and/or
donation. Thank you all for your
service and making a difference
for our Club


Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
June 3rd

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
1st   John Freeman III
2nd  Merle Miller
3rd Robert Rafanan

June 17th
1st Mike Azua
2nd Dexter Labonog
3rd  Merle Miller

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
 June

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Deb Montiel
Brett Baglietto
Stuart Woodward
Ethan Woodward

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Next meeting September 14th

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Friday Lunch July 7th.
Tri Tip sandwich, chips, Mac &
Cheese and dessert. $8.00
Lunch provided by John Freeman
and Steve Orozco

Jim Bohacek
Snapshot

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
July 2023

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday
with music on the patio by Don 
Smith, Tomas Ochoa and crew
No Taco's on July 4th

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
To Jamie Cole for all of the time
she spends at the club doing her
duties as treasurer.

Jim Bohacek
Snapshot

Jim Bohacek
Text Box
Thank You for the following: Clubhouse Main Sewer Repair; Irrigation Pump Repair; Cleaning of Taxidermy, Rifles, Wall Art and Wall Knick/Knack in front bar. 

Thank you to  Mike Azua for for service work repairing barbecue wheels, watering grounds/rose bushes and planters. 

Special Thank You to Steve Scott for providing heavy equipment for  sewer main repair and pot holes&regrading back entrance and back parking areas. 

Regarding Work Parties: Good way to maintain “Good Standing” status by fulfilling Member required service with required “at least 8 hours a year. 

If a member is unable to put in their 8 hours, they make make a donation of cash or material equal to their service” as per by law section ArtcleXIV.6. 

Please contact Membership Chairman John Navarro if you would like to fulfill service requirement. He can assist coordinating work and/or donation. Thank you all for your service and making a difference for our Club
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Custom Made Wood Gifts and More
Cutting Boards

0 Stovetop Covers
BEEBE'S WOODSHOP Blanket Ladders
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WITHSTANDING THE TEST OF TIME REALTORSm

Linda Navarro
Realtor®

Office. (208) 478-8121
Cell: (209) 292-1298 « (209) 474-9452
1212 W. Robinhood Drive, Suite 2-D
Stockton, California 95207
BRE Lic. #01223127 linda.properties @yahoo.com
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1
Pool Tournament
2 3 4 5 6|_ . _. 7 8
No Taco's Board Meeting | Tri-Tip Sandwich
Happy Holiday Lunch
9 10 11 12 13 14 18
Taco Tuesday Pool Tournament
Music on the patio
16 17 18 19 20 21 22
Taco Tuesday
Music on the patio
23 24 25 26 24 28 29
Taco Tuesday
Music on the patio
30 31
Heanemade—
GIFTS MADE EASY

Holidays and Observances: 4. Independence Day
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